
Report of the Tax Collector
As of October 31, 2020

 October deposits were $5,656.06, representing $2,388.45 Hebron current year taxes, 
$2,678.07 Lebanon current year taxes, $381.87 Hebron back taxes, $135.58 Hebron 
interest and $24.09 Lebanon interest. There were no lien fees.

 Total collections for the 2019-2020 fiscal year were $124,447.12.
 Hebron: $49,746.19.
 Lebanon: $74,700.93.

 The Governor’s Executive Order that suspended tax sales (including the sale in 
conjunction with the Town of Lebanon slated for last April) expired October 1st. The 
Town moved forward with the sale on October 27th. We received payment on the 
following which will be included in the November receipts;

 25 Louise Road $147.53
 Lot on Ryan Terrace $242.65
 Lot on Kelley’s Corner $322.99

I will post the payments, enter the transfers of ownership and release the liens in 
November.

Please note: the District did not initiate the tax sales. The dollar amounts do not meet our 
prerequisites of $500.00 and three years delinquency. Because the Town opted to proceed
with the sales, it made sense to add the taxes owed to the District to the balance due at the
close of the sales.

 Anita and I continue to work with Quality Data Systems to resolve the discrepancies 
between our records and the Final Posted Ratebook.

 The fall meeting of the Connecticut Tax Collectors Association will take place Thursday, 
November 19th via Zoom.

Respectfully submitted,

Eileen Curtin
Amston Lake District
Tax Collector


